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Dates to Remember: 

May 31st  - Memorial 
Day (No School) 

June 4th  - High School 
Graduation 

June 10th  - Last day for 
grades K-11 

 
• Kindergarten 

Registration is still 
open! Visit the website 
for more info. 

• PHSD School Board & 
Budget Committee 
Meeting – May 17, 
2021 @ 7pm (Stream 
Live Here) 

• Ask questions and/or 
leave feedback for 
PHSD by following this 
link. 
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PARENTS: REGISTER YOUR 
STUDENTS TODAY! 

Register your students early to help us build their 
schedules for next year. 

Call your school’s office if additional assistance is neeeded. 

OREGON STATEWIDE TESTING 
COMING SOON 

Grades 3-8 – Required tests administered on May 27th, 2021 

Grade 11 – Required tests administered on June 8, 2021 

Required tests must be completed in-person. Contact your school if 
your student is Distance-Learning and you would like them to 
participate. 

More information can be found here, or contact your school office. 

STAY UP-TO-DATE WITH THE 
LATEST COVID-19 INFORMATION 

 PHSD Website 

 Lane County Public Health 

 Oregon Health Authority 

https://sites.google.com/pleasanthill.k12.or.us/pheskindergarten/home?authuser=0
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/virtual-school-board-meetings
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/virtual-school-board-meetings
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/pleasant-hill-school-district-feedback
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/pleasant-hill-school-district-feedback
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/ode-2020-21-statewide-testing
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/county-metrics-interactive-dashboard
https://lanecounty.org/cms/One.aspx?portalId=3585881&pageId=16503774
https://govstatus.egov.com/OR-OHA-COVID-19
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PHMS: 

Congratulations –  

Students of the month – April: Tessa Hammond, 
Ellie Bahen, and Siena Shaddon  

Most Improved Students – April: Kaeden 
Howes, Andrew Portillo, and Reid Kinman  

Citizens of the month – April: Timber Cady, 
Camillia McGraw, and Bryson Boyles 

 
 
PHHS: 
Seniors: Send your photo with your future 
plans to Ms. Ruiz by May 21st!  

Grades 9-11: Please register online for the 21-
22 school year in order to receive your class 
schedules. Your schedules will not be sent if you 
are not registered for school. 

All Students: Read the Weekly Announcements 
for internship, summer opportunity, and 
scholarship information. 

PHES: 
Parents: Many factors are considered when 
developing your student’s classroom 
placement. Parents may find out more 
about this process in this week’s Billie News.  

If you would like to give input on your 
student’s learning style for next year’s 
classroom placement, there is a form to be 
filled out attached to the Billie News. Please 
fill out the form by May 21, 2021 for your 
input to be considered.  

 
Announcements: 

• Thank you to all students, parents, and 
staff for making our teachers feel extra 
special during Teacher Appreciation 
Week last week! 

• For sports schedules and live-streamed 
events, visit the Athletics Website. 

• Remember to completely shut down 
and restart your Chromebook weekly 
to enable updates. If you are not using 
your HotSpot, please return it to the 
office. 

https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/registration-returning-students
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/weekly-announcements
https://www.pleasanthill.k12.or.us/2020-21-billie-news
https://billiesathletics.com/

	 Oregon Health Authority

